NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS el
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT S e o 0

January 27, 1999

Mr. Morris Young
Envirotech Inc.

5796 U.S. Highway 64
Farmington, NM 87401

RE: Contract for restoration and remediation of abandoned well sites (Woosley Oil Co. -
Operator) pursuant to Information for Bid (IFB) No. 90-521-02-03315

Dear Mr. Young:

It is my regret to inform you that Envirotech Inc. was not awarded the above-referenced contract.
Although yours was an excellent bid, we awarded the contract to A Plus Well Service, Inc., due to
the lower bid we received from them of $49,774. We thank you for your bid and hope we receive
bids from you in the future.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 505/827-7137.

Sincerely,

fomr— T T
L‘mrothy Phillips
Administrator

cc: Rand Carroll, OCD Legal Counsel
Denny Faust/Charlie Perrin, OCD Aztec
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January 27, 1999

M. Timothy S. Nobis

Tizrra Environmental Company, Inc.
P.O. Box 15250

Farmington, NM 87401-5250

RE: Contract for restoration and remediation of abandoned well sites (Woosley Oil Co. -
Operator) pursuant to Information for Bid (IFB) No. 90-521-02-03315

Dear Mr. Nobis:

It is my regret to inform you that Tierra Environmental Company, Inc. was not awarded the above-
referenced contract. Although yours was an excellent bid, we awarded the contract to A Plus Well
Service, Inc., due to the lower bid we received from them of $49,774. We thank you for your bid
and hope we receive bids from you in the future.

If vou have any questions, please feel free to call me at 505/827-7137.

Sincerely,

S r=—"__
Dorothy Phillips
Administrator

cc: Rand Carroll, OCD Legal Counsel
Denny Faust/Charlie Perrin, OCD Aztec
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January 27, 1999
M. Gary Saiz
G.A.S. Production.
P.O. Box 292

Bloomfield, NM 87413

RE:  Contract for restoration and remediation of abandoned well sites (Woosley Oil Co. -
Operator) pursuant to Information for Bid (IFB) No. 90-521-02-03315

Dear Mr. Saiz:

It is my regret to inform you that G.A.S. Production was not awarded the above-referenced contract.
Although yours was an excellent bid, we awarded the contract to A Plus Well Service, Inc., due to
the lower bid we received from them of $49,774. We thank you for your bid and hope we receive
bids from you in the future.

If you have any questions; please feel free to call me at 505/827-7137.

Sincerely,

/( S ) ———
Dorothy Phillips
Administrator

cc: Rand Carroll, OCD Legal Counsel
Denny Faust/Charlie Perrin, OCD Aztec




